
PATHA BHAVAN 

MONTESSORI & PRIMARY DEPT 

13/1 , PALM AVENUE , KOLKATA – 700019 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

 

 

Dear Parents ,  

 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the School Bus Fees for NOVEMBER 

& DECEMBER 2020 have been waived off. 

 

Those who have already paid are requested to be patient as their paid 

bus fee would soon get adjusted. 

 

 

 

STAY HOME. STAY SAFE. 

 

 

 

 

TEACHER IN CHARGE 

16.10.2020 


